
 
 

 
March 14, 2020 

 
 
To the Athletes, Friends, and Family of Okolona Soccer Club, 
 
In cooperation with the KYSA (Kentucky Youth Soccer Association), Okolona 
Soccer Club is postponing the spring soccer season through April 5th. This means 
that all practices and games are suspended through this time period. This 
decision is for the protection of the children and families that make Okolona 
Soccer Club what it is.  
 
We will continue to update our Facebook page and website as new information 
becomes available. As always, we are here to answer your questions and address 
your concerns but we ask that you remain patient with us during this time.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Okolona Soccer Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 


